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Rangely Police Department 

Complaint/ Concern against Police Department Personnel 

 

Dear Citizen or Guest, 

We encourage citizens or guests to come forward with your comments and information, positive 
and negative. The Rangely Police Department requires its officers to act in a professional and 

courteous manner.  

 

If you wish to make a comment or even a complaint about the actions of Rangely Police 

Department personnel or police operations, please: 

 

1. Come to the Rangely Police Department and explain that you want to make a 
complaint/concern; or 

2. Call the Rangely Police Department and tell the dispatcher answering the phone 
that you want to make a complaint. 

3. Write your complaint/concern and mail it to the chief of police. 

4. If your complaint involves the Chief of Police, you may contact the Town 

Manager. 

If you wish, an officer will assist you in filling out a report of a complaint/concern. This form asks 

you to identify yourself and then give specific details about your complaint/concern. 

 

Your complaint will then be investigated. You may be contacted and asked additional questions 

about your complaint/concern. The Chief of Police or his designee will contact you, when the 

investigation has been completed.  

 

Please note however that if a complaint is taken and it is found to be a grossly false or deliberately 

misleading about an officer, employee or incident, criminal charges pursuant to 18-8-111(b)(c), 

False Reporting to Authorities could be filed. This is in no means meant to discourage a citizen or 
guest for making a complaint: It is meant to forewarn those who deliberately make a false report 

against an employee of the Rangely Police Department, Town of Rangely  

 

Respectfully, 

TiRynn Hamblin 

Chief of Police  

http://www.rangely.com/

